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Candidate for PEO Vice President 

Proven Leadership ~ Strategic Thinking ~ Collaborative Approach 

Through this campaign I have visited chapters across the province including: 

• Oakville 

• Lake Ontario 

• Scarborough  

• Chatham-Kent 

• Grand River 

• Brantford and 

• Kingston (Feb 20).   

What I’ve learned in the conversations with P.Eng.s across the province is invaluable to me as a 

colleague and as a leader.  I’ve listened to your ideas, recommendations and observations.  It’s 

clear that you care about the profession as much as I do. 

Darla Campbell brings proven leadership experience, thinks strategically about the challenges 

ahead considering the big picture and the long term.   Her leadership style is a collaborative 

approach.  Her focus is governance, working together and engineering leadership. 

 “Darla has an excellent grasp of issues and is capable of communicating a way forward 

for success.   She does this in a collaborative manner that is very respectful and 

appreciative of comments made at meetings that brings out the best in team members. 

Darla is a hard working dedicated leader who is needed to help PEO to build upon its 

current strengths and to address current PEO shortcoming that could allow the PEO to 

be aimed toward being a world class regulator. 

I encourage you to vote for Darla Campbell.” 

~ Jim Chisholm, M.Eng., P.Eng, FEC, Former Chair of the West Toronto Chapter of 

the PEO,  Former Vice President of the Professional Engineers of the Government 

of Ontario (PEGO) and current Board Member of the OSPE Board 

The endorsement is personal and does not reflect or represent the endorsement of PEO 

Council, a PEO chapter or committee or any organization with which an individual providing an 

endorsement is affiliated. 


